November 25, 1946

S. R, Morss
Route #3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morms:
This letter will verify your report of reception of WJEJ on Eleetion
night, November 6, 1946. Your report was checked agaimst our logs

and found correct. Thank you for letting us know how we were coming
in,

Sincerely,

H:G}jésf:m Bnognzsm ING COMPANY

George W. McIntire
Chief Engineer

GWM/bjb




